
Announcing…

An intensive weekend workshop for viol players at all levels in Albuquerque NM,
March 23 – 26, 2023.

For Ye Violls 2023 will be an intimate four-day weekend for viol players at all levels featuring five-and six part
consort music from England, Flanders, and Italy. The workshop's three instructors—Wendy Gillespie, Larry
Lipnik, and Mary Springfels—are among the most outstanding coaches in the field. Each tutor has chosen a
repertoire. There will be six formal sessions, plus a final reading and faculty concert. There will be free time
each afternoon for an extra drop-in class, siesta, or sightseeing.

Mary Springfels Wendy Gillespie Larry Lipnik

Flemish masters: From Josquin des
Prez to Giaches deWert.

Have you driven a Ward lately?
Consort music of Jacobean
composer John Ward.

A lieta vita: Giovanni Gastoldi,
Thomas Morley, and the anglici-
zation of the.Italian madrigal.

The workshop venue is the Norbertine Retreat Center in Albuquerque, NM. This pastoral site, just minutes from
Albuquerque Airport (ABQ), features modern amenities with comfortable rooms, most with private baths.



TENTATIVE SCHEDULE:
Thursday, March 23
    Late afternoon Arrival, registration, meet and greet
      6.00 –   7.00 pm Dinner
      7.30 –   9.00 pm Whole workshop playing, led by the three coaches

Friday and Saturday, March 24-25
      9.00 – 10.15 am 1st class
    10.15 – 10.30 am Coffee
    10.30 – 11.45 am 2nd class
    12.00 –   1.30 pm Lunch
      1.45 –   3.00 pm 3rd class
      3.15 –   4.30 pm Siesta class (open to all, led by a different coach each day)
      4.45 –   5.45 pm Sherry hour
      6.00 –   7.15 pm Dinner
      7.30 –   8.30 pm Whole workshop playing, led by a different coach each day

Sunday, March 26
    10.00 – 11.30 am Short faculty concert, followed by student consorts
    12.00 noon Check-out and farewell lunch

FEES: Single room: $850 / Double room: $750.  All meals are included.

Note:

All participants must present proof of full
vaccination for Covid as per CDC
protocols. Masks must be worn indoors for
all activities except meals, as required by
our hosts at the Norbertine Abbey.

Registration deadline:

Registrations must be received by
January 21, 2023. r

GETTING HERE:
The Norbertine Abbey is located on the southwst side of Albuquerque, on the west side of the Rio Grande and only 15-20
minutes from Albuquerque Airport (ABQ). We assume most people will be driving, and if so just pop the address—5825
Coors Blvd. SW into your GPS—but the airport is very convenient if you’re not. We should be able to do pick-ups if you
arrive when we’re able to come get you and you let us know your itinerary. If you do fly, you should be able to easily
make any return flight Sunday after 2:30 pm.

Please print and return the registration form (registration page only) with a non-refundable deposit of $100.

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
 Content and pedagogy:  Mary Springfels, 773.531.5349, mvspring@gmail.com
 Everything else:  Ken Perlow, 708.989.1729, manager@SeverallFriends.org
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